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Merry Christimas and Happy New Year!

Dear colleagues and friends!

The staff of the Research station RAS in Bishkek city wishes you
Happy New Year and Merry Christmas! Let the 2018 New Year
bring you notable achievements, bright emotions, great discoveries,
implementation of ambitious plans!

May the New Year bring you and your family good health and great
mood. Let everything good that happened in the past year, find its
successful continuation in the future!

In 2018 the Research Station RAS celebrates its 40th Anniversary, so
we invite all our partners to take part in International Conference
devoted to this event.

We wish you happiness, stability and success in 2018!

Director RS RAS A. K. Rybin




